
Radiation Quality Assurance Review Center
(QARC)

The offices of the Quality Assurance Review Center
(QARC) will be moving during the week of 10/27/03
- 10/31/03.  The QARC website and all email
addresses will remain the same.  During the move,
QARC will continue to handle on-treatment reviews
and urgent matters.

Their new contact information effective November
3rd is:

Quality Assurance Review Center
272 West Exchange Street, Suite 101
Providence, Rhode Island 02903-1025
Phone: 401-454-4301
Fax: 401-454-4683


